PAYMENT BY BPOINT

BPOINT is now the preferred payment method for student invoices in Queensland State Schools. BPay will soon be no longer available and will be phased out over the next few months and this new system called **BPOINT** will be introduced.

What is BPOINT?

BPOINT is a secure card payment collection portal provided by the Commonwealth Bank of Australia (CBA).

With BPOINT, you have a choice of convenient payment options; via telephone or online. With BPoint you can pay via MasterCard or VISA debit card, credit card or electronic funds transfer using the online portal. BPOINT can be accessed via ANY Computer or Smart Phone. You will also now be able to set up recurring payments with BPOINT.

On the bottom of each invoice that you now receive, the BPOINT payment method symbol will be displayed with a website link for you to visit and process your online payment (very similar to internet banking that many of you currently utilise). If you receive your invoice via email, you will be able to click directly on the link at the bottom of your invoice. You can use a credit or bank debit card to make a payment. You do not need to register for BPOINT, simply visit the link at the bottom of your student's invoice or click on the link detailed below and enter the CRN (customer reference number), invoice number, student name and exact amount of individual invoice. If you do not know your CRN please contact the school office for this information but the CRN will appear on all school invoices.

BPOINT will issue you with a payment confirmation that you can email to yourself after making the payment or you can print or take a screen shot, for your records. If you would like an official OneSchool receipt you will need to visit the school and request it to be printed. The school will no longer manually receipt through their One School system for this payment method (BPOINT automatically talks to the school's accounting system).

Payments will process overnight and will appear in the school's bank account within 24 hours of making a payment. The school will receive a daily report detailing those who have made a payment.

You may still pay by cheque, cash or EFTPOS at the school office but schools must now transfer calls from parents/customers wanting to pay via a credit/debit card, to a secure BPOINT line which will collect the payment; **1300 631 073.**

If you choose to pay via the traditional payment methods, the school will issue you with a One School receipt from the office, but either way we can see from our end who has outstanding invoices and who does not.

Please read through the attached flyers that will talk you through using BPOINT. If you wish to use BPOINT to set up a payment plan, please contact the Business Manager to discuss. You may do this by phoning the office on 5489 0555 or emailing accounts@jonehillss.eq.edu.au.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any questions.